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F5 & F6 School Production 
Scheherazade 

F3 Trip to Carrs Park & Styal Mill 
 

The sun shone on Form 3 as they walked from The 
Carrs to Styal Mill and back. The class enjoyed 
looking at the route of the River Bollin and  
appreciating the flora and fauna. We observed  
minnows, young chub and enjoyed the odd game of 
Pooh Sticks of course. We ate our picnic at Styal 

and walked 
back to The 
Carrs where we  
enjoyed an ice 
cream and a 
play, arriving 
back at School  
exhausted but 
happy! 
 

Charlie at the Nationals 
 
 

On Wednesday 30th June, Charlie 
represented the North in the ISA  
Athletics Championships.   
 
Charlie finished 
an impressive 5th 
place, throwing 
the rounders ball, 
and the School is 
very proud of her  
achievement. 

This week, parents, families, staff and guests have been 
treated to a fabulous interpretation of the Arabian Nights’ 
story ‘Scheherazade’. 
 
The children’s hard work was clearly evident as they danced 
and sang their way through the story. 
 
There are certainly some talented actors in the making! 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Hughes and Mrs Rundell for their 
casting, direction, production and musical skills. 



What’s On Next Week? 

Monday 11th July  
 
EYFS Special Assembly 
 
Tuesday 12th July  
 
Term ends for KG & Reception—normal time 
 
Wednesday 13th July 
 
School Speech Day 
Term ends at noon 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the  

following children who celebrated 

their birthday this week or will  

celebrate through the holidays 
 

Ava F6  

Olivia & Ali F5  

Alex, Bethany, Elizabeth & Gabrielle F3 

William, Harry & Jessica F2  

Elspeth F1 

Leo Rec 

Esme & Nina KG 

Stars of the Week 

Merits & Courtesies 
 
 

Bronze  Courtesy 
 

Well done to who have all earned their Bronze  
Courtesy badge this week. 

 

Bronze  Merit 
 

Well done to Noah in Rec who has earned his Bronze 
Merit badge this week. 

 

Second  Bronze  Merit 
 

Well done to Hallie & Sophie in F5 who have both 
earned their Second Bronze Merit badge this week. 

 

Silver  Merit 
 

Well done Ali and Milly in F5 to who have both earned 
theirSilver Merit badge this week. 

 

Second Silver  Merit 
 

Well done to Ruby in F5 who has earned her Second 
Silver Merit badge this week. 

 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to William, Lysandre & Harry in F2 &  
Olivia in F5 who have all earned their Silver  

Courtesy badge this week. 
 

Gold Courtesy 
 

Well done to Lola, Evie, Sophia & Maddie in Rec who 
have all earned their Gold Courtesy badge this week. 

 

Gold Merit 
 

Well done to Olivia in F5, Darcie, Sienna & Joshua  in 
Reception who have all earned their Gold Merit badge 

this week. 

 

 

BHF Skipathon 2016 
 
On Tuesday, WPS took part in our Annual ‘Skipathon’ in aid 
of the British Heart Foundation.  
 
The children enjoyed some heart-pumping exercise while 
demonstrating their range of skipping skills, coordination, 
balance, rhythm and timing when rope jumping in groups, in 
pairs and singly. There was much creativity and the children 
had lots of fun while exercising. Well done to everyone for 
taking part and having such a positive attitude 
 
We will let you know how much money was raised in our  
September newsletter. 

 
 


